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Today’s Program:  President-Elect Marty Potter 

Next Week: President Mike Schiller’s Farewell 

 
 

Meeting notes from June 16, 2022 

Pledge:  Past President Karen Sprentall  

Invocation:  Past President/DG Janet Tenreiro 

Song:  Past President/DG Janet Tenreiro 

 

Guests: Miranda Bell, guest of Adeline Rudolph 

 

Visiting Rotarians: Gregory Kuflier, CO Rotary Club 
 

Remembrance of Past Presidents - Past President 

Donna Miller  
Introduction and Highlights of Past Presidents: 

• 2019-2020 Lynn Holcomb – pandemic meetings 

• 2018-2019 Karen Sprentall – Four Way Test 

project at schools 

• 2018-2019 Mike Wilcox – welcomed first female 
member at Banbridge Rotary 

• 2017-2018 Tara Rago – Record-breaking Service 

Above Self Dinner for Geneva Club 

• 2016-2017 Ellen Polimeni – new strategic plan 

• 2012-2013 Greg Gullo – met at Moose Club 

• 2011-2012 Jeff Anthony – bicycle race with 

Kiwanis 

• 2009-2010 Jack Moran – membership increased 

• 2007-2008 Donna Miller – ziti dinner began 

• 2006-2007 Tom Rogers - dictionary project started 

• 2005-2006 Tom Mees - memorable exchange 
students 

• 2004-2005 Janet Tenreiro – Beach Boys concert 

with low attendance 

• 2001-2002 Mark Sheppard – Start of the Joker 
Draw 

• 1997-1998 Scott Kesel – Roof cave-in at 

Lakeshore House 

• 1995-1996 Cathy Coots – First woman president 

• 1994-1995 Rick Hawks – Adopt-a-Highway 
begins 

• 2003-2004 Steve Uebbing – Best Changeover 

Dinner ever 

• 1986-1987 Ben Gullo – First woman joined Rotary 

• 1985-1986 Bob Palumbo – Youngest president 

• 1976-1977 Jeff Young – Glad to be here! 
Lynn Holcomb congratulated the award winners from 

the Service Above Self Dinner – Allison Hildebrandt, 

Kim Tenreiro, Wanda Martinez-Johncox, DG Janet 

Tenreiro. 

Dick McGavern announced that there are 70 campers 

registered for Camp Onseyawa.  Spread the word!  
Steve Uebbing highlighted the good service that 

Canandaigua Churches in Action (CCIA) does for the 

community.  Mark Sheppard and Rick Hawks fined 

past presidents to raise money for CCIA.  The Club will 

match up to $6K. 

Greg Gullo – mother-in-law biked in woods with Mark 

Sheppard & Ken Poole without his knowledge 

Jeff Anthony – staying at the finest Airbnbs between 

here and Buffalo 
Janet Tenreiro – receiving her award 

Tom Rogers – 50th high school reunion 

Tom Mees – newest member of New Hampshire Rotary 
Club 

Ellen Polimeni – during her presidency traveled to 

Alaska and immediately had to come back for a visit 
with the Governor who then didn’t show 

Jack Moran – 41 radiation treatments and cancer free 

Steve Uebbing – 50th college reunion 
Tara Rago – hopes to be a part of Rotary until she’s 50! 

Mark Sheppard – went to Americade with 50K 

motorcycles in Lake George 
Cathy Coots – still loves to fine people! 

Donna Miller – class reunion 

Rick Hawks – spoke to Mary Green who is recovering 
after shoulder surgery 

Jeff Young – will not confess anything, but will give 

Mike Wilcox – recalls being at the Alaska Rotary 
Conference when he got the call about his new grandson 

Lynn Holcomb – Baseball team is going on to 

semifinals 
Other announcements/contributions –  

• George Herren – perfect attendance for 50 years! 

• Floyd Rayburn – worked on Sand’s castle and gave 

$10K! 

• President Mike Schiller – traveling for a lacrosse 
tournament 

• Dr. Paul Harvey – visited his 98-year-old uncle  

• Rod Smith – happy to get everyone together 

• Ed O’Connor – trip down Mississippi River 

• Adeline Rudolph – honored her Dad 

• Marty Potter – Joe Delforte and his wife doing well 

• Clark Kurtz – 59th wedding anniversary 

• Al Walker – Lived in Canandaigua 50 years 

• Jack Kellogg – grandson won basketball 

championship 

• Kathi Nevin – returned from GA 

• Scott Kesel – both kids have come back home 

• Bob Palumbo – opening of boat wash station 

• Karen Sprentall – 50th reunion 
GRAND TOTAL for CCIA = $18,359+ 

Charity of Choice - $250 to Fort Hill Performing Arts 

Center (Scott Kesel) and to Salvation Army (Bill 

Hallet) 

Raffles: Tom Mees, Ace of Hearts 

Cathy Coots donated $18 to CCIA. 
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